Town of Exeter
Swasey Parkway Site Walk Meeting 6/24/2020
Approved Minutes
Present: Dave Short, Mark Damsell, Dwane Staples
Meeting opened at 5:40pm at the Water St. end of the Parkway.

The trustees discussed the proposed pocket park that we had received an
email on. After some discussion it was decided to invite Renal to our next meeting
to talk to the Trustees about this idea. No vote was taken on this.

The Trustees next walked to the prosed site in the Parkway for the Sewer
Siphon project that was received by email. Mr. Staples has spoken with Matt
Berube about the Trustees being involved as the concern is that there will be
benches and possibly trees that are in memory of people that will need to be
moved of permanently removed.

The walk continued to the pavilion where Mr. Short has been involved in
trying to get repairs done to the Pavilion. He has asked contractors for pricing and
is presenting them to the Town in hopes that the repairs can be done on the
Pavilion.

The Music festival to be held by Team came up as a topic of discussion. It
was the feeling of a majority of the Bard that it was too early to hold and event
like this in Town. No vote or action was taken on this topic.

Watering of the newly planted trees was discussed and Mr. Damsell is going
to put the water tank in his truck and put watering bags on trees that appear to
need to be watered. The other Trustees will help with this job.

The Trustees discussed the mowing and while it is an ok job the Trustees
had some concerns that Mr. Short is going to discuss with the contractor.

The Trustees also discussed installing a Kiosk in the front of the Parkway to
have rules and other items of interest on. This has been discussed in the past Mr.



Damsell told us. Mr. Damsell is going to look into Kiosks and pricing. No vote was
taken on action on this topic.

Motion to adjourn by Mr. Damsell and seconded by Mr. Staples vote passed
unanimously.

Adjourn 6:55pm

Respectfully Submitted

Dwane Staples, Chair



